
           OSSTF DISTRICT 25 TEACHERS’ UNIT 

 

        2017 NOTICE OF ELECTION OF OFFICERS 

 

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 
 
The Executive Officers of the Teachers’ Bargaining Unit for the upcoming year will be elected at the 

Teachers’ Bargaining Unit Annual General Meeting on Wednesday, May 10, 2017, 4:30 p.m., at the 

District 25 Office, 9 Corvus Court. 

 
In accordance with By-Law 11.5, nominations are now being accepted for the following executive 
positions: 
 
 Chief Negotiator (2 year term)      Membership Services Officer (2 year term) 

Political Action Officer           Secretary 
Treasurer                Communications Officer  
Executive Officer               Provincial Councillor 

  
(The Offices of the President and Professional Services Officer serve a two-year term, elected in 
even-numbered years) 

  
Nominations received on-time, in accordance with By-Law 11-Elections, will be posted prior to the Annual 

General Meeting.  Please note that nominations close on April 26th, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. (this marks the 
commencement of the campaign period).  There can be no nominations for these positions from the floor 
at the AGM. Candidates may be nominated for more than one position. 
 

This nomination form must be completed and delivered in person, by regular mail, by Board mail or by fax: 

613-729-8565 (if faxed, the original must follow in the Board or regular mail) to the District 25 Election 

Officer, Les Robinson at 9 Corvus Court, Ottawa, ON, K2E 7Z4, no later than 4:00 pm,  Wednesday 

April 26th., 2017. The Campaign Literature Package (CLP), to be distributed to all D-25 TBU members, 

must be sent in no later than 4:00 p.m. on Monday May 1, 2017. **Please refer to the Election of Unit 

Officers Handbook (2017) for full policies and procedures.  
 
We (signature of 5 nominators, who are active members of the D-25 T.B.U.) 
 
                                                         of                                                            (Branch) 
 
                                                         of                                                            (Branch) 
 
                                                         of                                                            (Branch) 
 
                                                         of                                                            (Branch) 
 
                                                         of                                                            (Branch) 
 
nominate                                                        for the position of 
 
                                                                      of the District 25 Teachers’ Bargaining Unit. 
 
I (signature of nominee)                                                             accept the nomination and agree to let my 
name stand for the position.  

************************************** For Office Use Only******************************************************* 

Telephone or email confirmation of receipt of this form will be made by the Election Officer for 

District 25. 
Confirmation made____________   (CLP) Received: Yes____  No____                                                  
      


